
 

 
See http://www.recalls.govt.nz/ for  

other New Zealand consumer product recalls 

 

Do you own this product? 

Yamaha Golf Car 

G29 2/4-Seater or UMX 
(Utility)  

 

Dates sold: G29 (2016-2023) /  

                   Utility (2016-2022) 

 

Why the product is recalled: The accelerator pedal return 
spring may break during use and the accelerator pedal may 
not return when released.  

Hazard: Risk of serious injury from collision if the accelerator 

pedal doesn’t return when released and the vehicle doesn’t 

slow down as expected. At least 1 incident has occurred 

because of this defect.  

 

Stop using these vehicles and check if the golf car is affected. 
Contact your local Yamaha dealer to arrange for a free repair.  

Send us an email if you are unable to return the product due to 

it being sold or gifted it to another person cr@yamaha-
motor.com.au 

 

If you need help finding a Yamaha Dealer in your area, simply 
visit us on the web http://www.yamaha-motor.co.nz/ or CALL 
09 265 6500 

 

Purchased from: Authorised Yamaha Dealers 

 
New Zealand Importer/Distributor  

Yamaha Motor New Zealand  

58 Lady Ruby Drive, East Tamak 

http://www.recalls.govt.nz/

